
MONDAY WALKING GROUP  

Monday 16th January 2023—Meet at Tackeroo car 

park for a flask walk led by Gary 

Monday 23rd January 2023– Meet at Wolseley  

Garden Centre for a flask walk led by Frank 

Monday 30th January 2023– Meet at Chase car 

park Flask walk led by Nick. 

 

Meet at 9.45am for 10am start. 

 

 

We have a member who is willing to lead the 

Bowling group, next season, if you are interested 

let Sue or Elaine know. 

 

Line dancing 

The Phoenix Line dancing group is now full, but they have 

started a wai$ng list.  If anyone is looking to join, they can 

add their names to the wai$ng list by contac$ng Sue Plumbe 

on this  number- 07947535224 

 
Art Group starts up again this week, 11th    

January 2023, a warm welcome awaits if you 

would like to join us. Wednesday  Morning  

Sheepfair 10.30am until 12.30pm.  

 

 

 

Music Group starts up again on Thursday 12th 

January 2023, 10am to 12.pm. You 

are very  welcome to join us. 
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Newsletter Items for the newsletter should be sent  
to  

 Kath Bryan, please.  

Email:  bkath326@gmail.com  Mobile: 07722 301612 
 

Coffee Morning— 

 

PHOENIX AGM 

Coffee Morning  

January 19th 2023 

AGM & 

Entertainment singing duo  the  

Canterbury's—60s/70s music 

Downstairs at Lea Hall 

 

It’s still important to keep in touch with 

your   Phoenix friends by  

Text, email, phone or even 

write a letter! 

not everyone has internet con-
nection. 

Phoenix now has a Facebook page - 

You can find it on Rugeley Phoenix Group 

Or on 

www.facebook.com/groups/RugeleyPhoenixClub/ 

(This is a closed facebook page just for Rugeley  

Phoenix members). 

—————————————————— 

Rhoda is very happy to send cards for  
Condolences,  Get Well etc.            

for Phoenix members.                        

Please contact her on  -  

rhodadavidson@btinternet.com  

 

If you would like to put a notice in 
the Newsletter please let me know. 

at   

bkath326@gmail.com 

Happy New Year to all our 

Phoenix Friends 



Theatre Trips     

Happy New Year . 

A reminder that the £10 coach fare for 

My Fair Lady is due if you still haven’t paid 

it. Just a few outstanding. 

 

Also, I still have a few tickets left for The 

Lion King matinee on July 12th at Birming-

ham Hippodrome. The price is £66, all    

inclusive. It’s a fabulous show not to be 

missed. 

Thank you. Moira x  

Please contact Moira 01889 582358  

 

Wednesday Short Walks—  

           Is up and running, well walking again. 

Walks for the New year—2023 

 

Wed Jan 18th 20230 Marquis Drive 

Wed Jan 25th 2023– Shoal Hill 

Wed Feb 1st 2023-Fradley 

Wed Feb 8th 2023– Wolseley Gardens 

Wed Feb 15th 2023– Barton  Marina 

 

Contact— Pat Wall for more Information 

 

Unused Medicines– 

Please contact C. Faulkner or I. Faulkner – 01889 582280 

Many thanks to everyone who has donated 
their unused  medication in the past, and we 
would love you to continue to do so. 

Please get in touch with Clive or Irene Faulkner 
and they will  collect.  

 

For safety reasons please don’t leave it in the 
kitchen at Sheep Fair.  

 

From The Chair   

 

Thank you for the 99 members attending 

the Christmas coffee morning. Apologies 

for the cheese man letting us down at the 

last minute, but together with Pat's quiz 

and Lydia and friends singing extra time 

for us I think we salvaged what turned 

out to be a lovely morning. The raffle 

raised £124 which we are donating to the 

Rugeley food bank.  

 
Hope everyone has a good new year. 
 
Elaine x 
 
CHAIRMAN’S  EMAIL— Chairman@rugeleyphoenix,org.u 

 

Short Tennis Has started up again 

Please get in touch if you are interest-

ed in playing. 

 

Reducing the use of paper and printing. 

In order to help in just a small way to   saving 

the environment, we will only be printing a   

limited  number of paper copies of the Phoenix 

Newsletters. 

You can receive a copy by email, (let me know if 

you want to receive one at 

bkath326@gmail.com), there are also copies at 

Sheep Fair, on the Phoenix website and on the 

Phoenix Facebook page.  

 

ONLINE SAFETY 

Just a reminder about online safety, if in 
doubt about emails do not open them, bin 
them. The same with calls -if you don’t  
recognise the number you don’t have to  
answer it!  

Be extra careful lots of scams around this 
time of year. 


